
WAY 1 7 1961

Dr. IT. J-. "lOMPson, Cha~man 
Advisory Committee on Rgactor Safeguards 

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Wshington 25, D. C.  

Dear Dr. Thompson: 

Enclosed herewith are 18 copies of comments received from 

each of the following companies on the proposed regulation 

(part 100) which would prescribe reactor site criteria:

1.  
2.  
3.  
4.  
5.

Penmsylvania Power and Light Company 
Northern States Power Company 
French Power Bureau 

State of New York& Department of Realth 

Sectional Committee A6, Reactor Safety 

Standards of the American Society of 

achanical Engineers 

Sincerely yours, 

Zber t. Price 

Assistant Director 
Division of Licensing 

and Regulation

snclo sures: 
As stated above
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